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Please join the Third Precinct for a community forum.  
The Commanding Officer of the 3rd pct., Inspector Daniel Flanagan, is holding a meeting with community leaders, local government officials, school officials and residents.  The purpose is to discuss resources available to the community as well as address any questions or concerns within the 3rd precinct. 
When:   Tuesday, April 24, 2018 at 7:00pm
Where: Mineola Middle School
		200 Emory Road	
		Mineola, NY 11501

